
Alfred University rings in season with 'caroling at the carillon'
12/01/06

Alfred University Carillonneur Laurel Buckwalter invites everyone to "Caroling at the Carillon" at 7 p.m. Sunday, Dec.
10. Cookies and cocoa will be provided, along with song sheets for seasonal music. Participants are asked to gather at
the Davis Memorial Carillon on the AU campus, and are advised to dress appropriately for the weather since they will
be outside. Buckwalter says that flashlights may be helpful as well.


